
480

ORNITOLOGIA NEOTROPICAL 18: 480, 2000
©  The Neotropical Ornithological Society

NEWS—NOTICIAS—NOTÍCIAS

EDITOR FOR ORNITOLÓGIA NEOTROPICAL

The Neotropical Ornithological Society is in
search of a new editor for its journal Ornitoló-
gia Neotropical.  The new editor will replace the
current editor who plans to retire from his
editorial duties in 2009.  Potential candidates
should be capable of editing manuscripts in
both English and Spanish.  An ability to read
Portuguese is also useful.  The journal is pub-
lished four times a year with approximately
660 pages per volume based on receipt of 4 to
5 manuscripts per week.  The editor is respon-
sible for identifying and communicating with

reviewers as well as making final decision on
manuscripts and providing editorial com-
ments.  The editorial board may be enlisted to
assist with the review process or suggest
appropriate reviewers.  The society is pres-
ently exploring the possibility of making
the journal available online to its  member-
ship.  Those interested in the position of edi-
tor or those who wish to suggest names as
candidates for a new editor should contact
Joseph M. Wunderle. E-mail: jmwunderle
@gmail.com.


